
TOWN OF BOLTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TUESDAY, JUNE 25, 2024 
7:00 P.M. – TOWN HALL & ZOOM 

 
 
 
The Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, June 25, 2024, 
at 7:00 P.M. at Bolton Town Hall, 222 Bolton Center Road, Bolton, CT and via zoom to 
hear public comment regarding the application of Thomas Paggioli for a driveway off 
of Enrico Road. 
 
        James M. Rupert 
        Town Administrator 
 
 
 
 


